
 

View this email in your browser  

    

 

 

JULY 2020 E-NEWS 
A word from our Commodore - Paulette Hamilton 

 

 

  

   

 

 

Tight Lines! 
 

 

The time has come for the Tiki Bar Stool Reveal! Join us on Wednesday July 

15th at the Landings Harbor Marina at 4:00 PM when each of the eight, newly 

restored, Caribbean themed, bar stools will be unveiled. Come and cast your 

vote for Best Of Show. Help us celebrate the members that contributed many 

hours, great talent, and money to renovate the dilapidated chairs to bring a 

fresh new look to our Tiki Bar! 

 

We have secured an entertaining Master of Ceremonies and Famous Island 

personalities to determine the "Best Of Show." Bring a lawn chair, bug spray, a 

wrapped snack, BYOB, and as always cash for our Tiny Homes raffle. Enjoy 

music by Jimmy Buffet while you await the awarding of three prizes around 

4:30 PM to the following Members:   

 Linny Dillard 

 June and Steve Hernandez 



 

 Charlene and Hugh Upton 

 Joan Page and Wayne Shebilske 

 Patti and Ed Richards 

 Laurie and Joe Witten 

 Bud Equi 

 Lee Carroll  

By all means, please bring your face mask to keep everyone safe. We are 

hoping that our regular Tiki Bar Sundays will resume sometime this summer.. in 

the meantime, keep an eye on your SIBC e-News for event updates.  
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: Hook Race August 22 
 

 

 

The annual Low Country Hook Race, sponsored by Berkshire Hathaway Home 

Services Southeast Coastal Properties, will take place on Saturday, August 

22nd when Savannah skippers will sail from Harbour Town to the Landings 

Marina, arriving around 7:00 PM. The course will start in Hilton Head Island, 

head out to sea, pass Tybee Island, and then north up to the Wassaw Sound 

before ending at The Landings Harbour Marina. Due to Co-Vid 19 there will be 

no dinner party after the race, but plenty of open space to cheer the racers as 

they cross the finish line. Join us to support our Savannah crews!  
 

 

 

 

Time to Update your Membership Profile 
 

 

The SIBC Marketing committee has also been busy this summer working to 

improve communications with our members. We are asking all members to 

take a minute to update your profiles if you have not already done so. This 



 

information will help plan activities, communicate more effectively and help us 

grow our membership. If you have any questions, please contact Ron Dillard.  
 

Member Profile  
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